Oppose SB611

Dear Senate,

I oppose this bill! Mental Health disorders are too complex to be treated by practitioners lacking
critical health history and input from children's parents/family. As someone who has taken these
medications, I know first-hand the side effects and frequent dosage changes they require.
Without parent’s involvement, how would this be accomplished safely? Please withdraw this bill
and keep these important medical decisions between pediatricians and children's parents.

Thank you,
Misti Collurafici
District 42B



